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Hello Key Clubers of Division 10/11!!! 

As many of you know, some important events are coming up. 
DCON, ICON and Spring Rally are getting closer and closer!!! In this 
month's newsletter we will continue to talk about what is needed to 
get ready for these events.  

 
Upcoming dates  

Spring Rally- Feb 17 2018 

DCON- March 16-18 2018 

ICON- July 4-8 2018  

 



 Spring Rally will be held at Scott County 
Library, Feb 17 from 2-5 p.m. It is important 
that you attend Spring Rally because this is the 
place we will elect our new LTG! Every club 
should attend and at least 2 people from each 
club SHOULD come. The more people there, the 
more we are sure to have the best person 
represent us as a division. This being said, if 
you are wanting to run for LTG you MUST be there 
in order to receive the position. You will need 
a 2-3 minute speech prepared and expect 
questions from students. Some questions may 
include..."Why do you want this position" or 
"Who is the current KT Gov. I would like all 
clubs to have at least one candidate they would 
like to run for the position.  

At Spring Rally, we will do what we do best. 
SERVE!!! Please bring canned non-perishable food 
items to the Rally, as I will take them to the 
Lexington's Salvation Army after the Rally. The 
club who brings the most cans will receive a 
prize!  

We will also be making no slip socks! 

  

DCON 

DCON will be held in Division 10/11 this 
year. That’s right! Lexington Kentucky will be 
the main spot for all things Key Club. The 
convention will be March 16-18 2018 at the 
Marriot Griffin Gate. Because of how close you 
all are, I really advise that you all start 



fundraising now and get all of your members to 
attend. It is always a fun filled weekend. This 
is also the place where the KT District elects 
its board. If you are interested in running for 
Govenor, Secretary, Historian, Treasurer or 
Projects Chair let me know and I will let you 
know the rules in running at DCON.  

If your club has talent, make sure you bring 
it to convention. The convention talent show is 
a great way to put you and your club in the spot 
light. 

Also, do not forget to participate in 
getting awards for scrapbooking, essay contest, 
oratorical contest and more! 

IMPORTANT!!! MAKE SURE THAT THE MONEY FOR DCON 
IS SENT IN BY FEB 14TH!!! A LATE FEE OF TEN 
DOLLARS WILL BE APPLIED!!! 

ICON 

 It is never too early for your club to start 
planning for one of the most exciting events of 
the key club year! Icon will be held in Chicago 
in 2018 and the KT is once again offering a 
tour!  

Dues 

 If your clubs have not yet paid dues, please 
send them in to International. Because it is 
past Feb. 1st your club is suspended. If you are 
planning to run for office, your club MUST pay 
dues in order to make it possible for you to. If 



you have any questions concerning dues, email or 
text me. (emily@kykey.org) (502-939-7730) 

 
 

 Need project Ideas? 

Have students at your school donate canned 
food items to your key club and bring them to 
Spring Rally. Remember... the club with the most 
cans will receive a prize. 

  

If you all have any questions  

CONTACT ME 

Emily@ktkey.org 

(502)939-7730 
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